
 

FIRST RESPONDER 

RECOGNITION LUNCH PROGRAM 
 

 
 

Calling All First Responders!   The Hamilton 

County School District has been privileged to 

provide you with lunches over the past year.  This 

initiative has been our way of saying “Thank You” 

for your contributions to our community and for 

your willingness to mentor our students.  Although 

the COVID pandemic has delayed our continuation 

of this program, we know that it is just a matter of 

time before we experience a sense of normalcy 

again and are able to continue this great 

partnership.  Please contact Chris Combass at 792-

7814 or chris.combass@hamiltonfl.com if you have 

any questions.  We really appreciate all that you 

do and look forward to seeing you soon! 
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